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It’s good to be 
back!



Celebrating 
“JESUS IS ALIVE !”



Playtime boxes 
for each year 
group stocked 
and ready for 
the new term 
thanks to your 

School 
Parliament 

representatives.



The children 
enjoyed making 
use of their play 

equipment!



Lending a helping 
hand!



Reception really enjoyed going on a bug hunt



Reception were super excited to start our new 
topic of minibeasts! 

They loved investigating the Minibeasts 
Investigation Lab



Here are some of the  Reception Nature detectives. 
They went on a ‘Minibeast Hunt’ around the school environment and 

spotted almost all the mini beasts on the list.



HAVING THEIR OWN IDEAS.
“Look…we built a swimming pool,” 

[That looks like a swimming pool. How can you test your design?] 
“It’s leaking!”

[You need to think about your design. What can you do to stop the leaking?]



We met  in 
person for our 

Wednesday Word Key 
stage assemblies; 

it’s been a long time! 
ALLELUIA!

It was beautiful to 
reinstate a physical 

‘going forth’ with the 
Gospel to our classes 

and of course the 
birthday 
pencils!



Great excitement in Year One as we awaited the big reveal. 
Some children made guesses as some helped unwrap.   

Thank you Mr. White and Mrs Lorimer for our two new 
learning sheds. 

Watch out for the next big question - what will go inside?!



Warning up
is

important
before we run! 

“We need to 
warm up!” 
“We need 

strong 
muscles!”



Reception practised 
drawing mini beasts at 

‘Busy Fingers’ time. 



Another day, we also developed our cutting skills during Busy Fingers time 



In Year 3 we were comparing instructions with explanations  in our 
English unit and working on bar charts in Maths.



Year One were exploring number bonds to 20, 
working methodically, using a tens frame. 



The Nursery children have been exploring colour and shape:
“Red and yellow makes orange!”



Exploring colour continued outside



Year 5 has been learning how to use 
the count of 4 to keep our beat in 

time and Year 3 investigated 
statements about nutritional values 

from food labels.



Great number 
writing in 

Reception.

They are also 
working super 

hard to get their 
writing to sit on 

the lines. 



Y6 explored cross breeding in dogs as past of our evolution 
and inheritance topic in science; they also took their reading 

books to our lovely woodland walk and spent some quiet 
time enjoying our beautiful surroundings.



Year 4 enjoying their challenging PE 
lesson.



One of the children in Reception O'Connor 
took part and completed the library 

challenge last term. 

She also won a signed copy of 'There's a 
Bear on my Chair' by Ross Collins.



Mr. White gave three Headteacher’s awards on Friday 
morning: two for brilliant resilience with fractions 
and one to the School Business Manager for her 

budget paperwork! 



Sent by a friend of the school visiting Paris: the chapel of St Vincent de Paul in the Sacré Coeur Basilica



You might not 
have been able to 

get to Knock on 
Saturday but you 

might want to 
order a copy of 

this penned by our 
very own talented 
@FrNigelWoollen

- well done Father! 

https://twitter.com/FrNigelWoollen




Praying together with Pope Francis for peace


